
Dear Parents, 

Goosehill Primary School 
Weekly Notes- June 17, 2016 
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Today was a very special day for our first graders and their families. Thank you to all of our teachers and staff 
members for making the day so memorable for our students. Thank you also, to the GPF A Committee, chaired 
by Mrs. Mavronicolas, for all your hard work. Our families enjoyed the reception and the children loved the 
celebratory pizza luncheon. Thank you to our kindergarten parents for hosting the reception. We are so 
fortunate to have such a supportive and generous parent community. 

On Tuesday, the children will enjoy a Story Faces performance, courtesy of the Cultural Arts Committee, 
chaired by Mrs. Melendez. Please note: Volunteers will be selected from the audience as part of the show. The 
volunteers will have their faces painted! While all of the make-up is non-toxic, meets all safety standards, and 
washes off easily, we want parents to have the opportunity to ask that their child not be chosen to participate. 
If you do not want your child to have his/her face painted, please send a note to your child's teacher by 
Tuesday morning. 

Here are some important reminders about the last week of school: 

MONPAY. June 20th is a FULL DAY of school. It is the last day of cafeteria service. 

TVESDAY. lune 21st gnd WEDNESDAY. June 22nd are HALF DAXS OF SCHOOL-Noon dismissal. 
All students must bring a snack to school. 

> Dismissal will begin at 11 :50 for pick-ups and will take place in the cafeteria. 
> Van students will ride their morning vans home, so stop changes are not permitted. 

TBlJRSDAY. JUNE 23rd is tbe LAST DAY of School! Dismissal is at 10:30 a.m. 
> Dismissal will begin at 10:20 for pick-ups and will take place in the cafeteria. 
> Van students will ride their morning vans home, so stop changes are not permitted. 

Next week: Report cards can be accessed on the Parent Portal (under the For Parents tab) of the Cold Spring 
Harbor School District website: www.csh.kl2.ny.us after 5:00 p.m. Friday, June 24th. I know you will be 
proud of your child's accomplishments this year. 

Have a great weekend! Happy Father's Day! 

Mrs. Herschlein 
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